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Congratulations to Erisneldis Teijerira

Martinez who has been working in our

Canal Maintenance Department as a

temporary worker assisting with our

seawall panel manufacturing. Erisneldis

applied for the full time position as a Canal

Maintenance Worker I, and transferred to

full-time employment. WELCOME TO THE

TEAM!
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The City of Punta Gorda received the

Award of Merit for the Comprehensive

Plan 2045 at a recent APA conference.

Mitchell Austin, Urban Design Manager

and Brittany Metzler, Planner I accepted

the award. 


